
SURVIVAL MODE

Six semi-professionals embark upon an exclusive Glamping Vacation 
when their privately chartered jet makes an emergency landing in 
the Canadian Wilderness. They only have themselves and the crew to 
save their lives. Odds aren’t good.

******************************************************************
CREW  

PILOT: Declan Clark, 40’s - Former Blue Angels pilot knowledgable  
in Survival Skills. Former member of the US Olympic Down Hill Ski 
Team but blew out both knees at Kitzbuhel in trials. 
 
COPILOT: Amy Gretzky, 40’s - No relation to Wayne but it’s always 
a conversation starter. Super competitive with a chip on her 
shoulder for always being the copilot. 

STEWARD: Jon O’Thymes Downing, 20’s - Instagram Influencer in the  
exclusive Luxury Travel world. He took an on-line course in Elite 
Travel Concierge training while still in High School. He hates 
flying but loves rich people. 

******************************************************************

  TRAVELERS

Kiana Wilson, 20’s - parlayed her social media fitness videos for 
Plus Size Women into a flourishing active wear branding 
opportunity. Her trip is sponsored by THANXZ: thick, active and 
extreme - an urban fitness company.

Diana Fillmore, 40’s - a Mill Valley librarian who ghost writes 
environmental romance novels under the pseudonyme: Muir Woodly. 
She won the trip in a publisher’s contest. 

Karly Archer, 30’s - assistant for an A-List Action Star. Her 
employer gifted her the voucher included in his Oscar swag bag. 

Jim Standy, 40’s - a professor at UCSF in the Chemical Engineering 
Department. He won the trip at an Arthur Murray Dance-Off 
competition.

Ruben Avila, 20’s - writes gaming code from his parent’s basement. 
In Pacific Heights. They think he needs perspective: and sunlight, 
so they send him on this mandatory vacation.

Porter Rhodes, 30’s - avid surfer, outdoors man, and wild life 
photographer, he is the only one who bought his own ticket.   

                              


